


6. The Group notes that the budgetary impact of those changes is within the overall
approved budget level for 2018-2019 and emphasizes the importance of supporting the efforts of
repositioning the Commission to effectively support the implementation of the 2030 Agenda, the
Addis Ababa Action Agenda as well as Agenda 2063 of the African Union.


